
Golf tournament needs golfers, sponsors

Oct 28
The Mike Myers Memorial

Golf Tournament

It's not too late to sign up and be one of our
golfers or sponsors! Join us for a
Continental breakfast, cocktails, prizes,
raffles, and more at the Winter's Run Golf
Club, Bel Air. Questions? Contact Event
Planner Jessie Ingold at 410-638-4434 ext.
7239. 

Golf registration

Thanks for a successful "Crab & Go"
fundraiser!

Thank you to our sponsors: Areas, ODEC,
Armstrong, APGFCU, Winner Pauliny
Wealth Management of Janney
Montgomery Scott LLC, Sandra Hopkins
Team of Keller Williams American Premier
Realty, and CMP Fire. Thank you to all the
people who purchased our "Crab & Go"
meals at Richard's Fish & Crabs (Bel Air) or
Woody's Crabs (North East).

This carry-out event kept our costs down
and made our fundraising dollars go further!

Sponsor Spotlights

Thank you to the following generous sponsors:

Harford Mutual: $15K which will help us build our next six (6) homes.

PepsiCo Foundation: $3K which will go towards supporting our mission of
providing decent, safe and affordable housing to our community. 

https://habitatsusq.org/events/golf/


CALENDAR REMINDERS

October events

Now thru Oct 31
Scarecrows on Main

Elkton's Scarecrows on
Main Street is an annual
event, and we're
participating in it again! See
our nonprofit represented by
Habitat Hal (pictured above),
created by our AmeriCorps
members Julia, Ben and
Nick!

Visit the Elkton Fall Fest
website to vote for your
favorite scarecrow!

Oct 9
Stuff the Truck
10AM - 12PM

The Aberdeen ReStore will
be holding a Stuff the Truck
event on Saturday October
9th, from 10AM to 12PM at
American Home &
Hardware. Items we'll be
accepting for donation
include: DVDs, CDs,
records, small furniture,
household decor, dishes,
glassware, small kitchen
appliances, framed mirrors
and artwork, and building
materials. For more info, call
the ReStore at 443-567-
7698.

​Oct 30
Trunk or Treat
10AM - 2PM

The Aberdeen ReStore will
be hosting a Trunk or Treat
event in its side parking lot
with local businesses
handing out candy from their
decorated trunks.

We will also have Face
Paint by Micki on site for
individual face painting!

​We hope to see many
children dressed in their
Halloween costumes for this
special event.

November events

Month of November

Habitat is looking for volunteers in
November for its Aberdeen and Perryville
builds. No experience is required to

Nov 30
Giving Tuesday

GivingTuesday was created in 2012 as a

https://jpri55.wixsite.com/fall-fest/contests


volunteer. We can take up to 10 volunteers
on site.

We build every Friday and Saturday from
8AM to 3PM. If you are interested in
volunteering, please contact John Lanigan
at jlanigan@habitatsusq.org

simple idea: a day that encourages people
to do good. It's now a global movement that
inspires people to give, collaborate, and
celebrate generosity. it occurs on the first
Tuesday after Thanksgiving. Each year, we
encourage people to donate to help Habitat
Susquehanna's mission. Visit our website
for donation details.

Trick or Treat? Treats, please!

We're attending Perryville's Trunk or Treat
and are looking for donations of candy! If
you would like to donate candy, please
contact John Lanigan at
jlanigan@habitatsusq.org or call 410-638-
4434 ext 3.

 ​  ​  ​
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